

800 South Taft Avenue • Loveland, CO 80537 • Office (970) 613-5065 • Fax (970) 613-5156

Dear LEAP Parents,

In our efforts to keep your children performing and learning to the best of their abilities, we will be doing a free hearing and vision screening at school on Wednesday, October 8th and Thursday, October 9th from 9:00 to 11:30. This screening takes about five minutes per student and tests distance vision and a variety of tones. Please make sure that your students come prepared with glasses and hearing aids as needed. If you would be willing to volunteer to help make this process run smoother please contact me at the below number.

If you choose to have your child NOT participate or want to volunteer to help with the testing please sign below and return the form to the office.

We would love your helping hands for this as well! Return this form if you want to volunteer!

I look forward to continuing to help you and your children	be healthy and stay healthy!
Sincerely,	
School Nurse Heather Adsit RN, BSN Voice Mail # (970) 829-8915	
CUT HERE AND RETURN_	
My child,	
I am interested in helping volunteer to assist in testing (no t	-
Name	<u></u>

